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We support the building efficiency package of bills.  We are in favor of the inclusion of 

State buildings in SB 871.  We agree that the state of Oregon should lead by 

example, and demonstrate how increasing resilience and efficiency and transitioning 

to clean energy is feasible, affordable, and beneficial.  


